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September 12, 2014 
 

 
Don Gren 
2530 Lynwood Drive 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109 
don@gren.us 

 
 

Dear Mr. Gren, 
 
Thank you for your email dated September 11, 2014, concerning Docket No. 14-035-116 regarding the 
disposition of remaining unused credits associated with excess customer-generated electricity. 
Comments received are appreciated and welcomed. The Public Service Commission (Commission) will 
enter your correspondence into the docket and your comments will be considered by the Commission. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
801-530-6716 
DW#260594 

 
 
 

mailto:don@gren.us

